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The Honorable Wallace F. Bennett
P, O. Box 1320

Salt Lake City, Utah
Dear Wallace:

Thank you so very much for your letter
of October 20th regarding my appointment as
Director of Central Intelligence.

In some ways it is good to be back in
Washington as it gives us an opportunity to
be close to many good friends. We are looking
forward to seeing you as soon as you are back

in the city.
Kind personal regards,
/5/ ¢by TML)
John A. McCone
/ mfb
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